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No!! No more adu’s please. We can’t have any more cars in our street. People are cramming others in thier homes
now, renting bedrooms, garages, etc.. all for greed! They want more money, but there is no parking already!
Please, no more adu’s.
Thank you
Gary Franks
Sent from my iPhone

Written Communications- Item 5/PC - Franks - Rcvd 10/11/2024 




